
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE. PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
No. 588

Effective: MOW October 28, 1985

WHEREAS, The sidewalks along Mt. Pleasant High

School and Nathanael Greene Middle School are in deteriorated

condition which is detrimental to all persons walking along

the areas,

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, That the Super-

intendent of the School Department, is requested to study

the feasibility of replacing the sidewalks along Mt. Pleasant

High School and Nathanael Greene Middle School with bond monies,

and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, That Dr. Robert Ricci report

back to the sponsor of this Resolution as to the procedure to

be used to replace the sidewalks as soon as practical.

4N CITY COUNCIL
OCT 1 7 1985
REW MO 5UM

Effective without the Mayor's
signature October 28, 1985.
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DR. ROBERT RICCI
SUPERINTENDENT

JOSEPH R. PAOLINO, JR.
MAYOR

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT
Office of Superintendent

August 22, 1985

Mrs. Evelyn Fargnoli
Councilwoman - Fifth Ward
24 Leslie Drive.
Providence, R.I. 02908

Dear Mrs. Fargnoli:

Enclosed please find correspondence from Mr. Anthony Stanzione,
Director of Public Works. Mr. Stanzione has provided us with costs
of materials necessary to replace sidewalks at the Mt. Pleasant High
School and Nathanael Greene Middle School.

The cost to install sidewalks would at least double the material
costs. The school department does not have the $52,000 for this work.
Perhaps the city could use some of its Bond monies for this purpose.
I would not object to the use of Bond monies.

I am available to discuss this matter with 
you 

and others.

Sincerely,

Robert Ricci
Superintendent

RR:ecm
Enclosures

480 Charles Street Providence, Rhode Island 02904-2274 (401) 456-9211
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DIRECTOR

Department of Public Works
"Building Pride In Providence"

MEMORANDUM

MAYOR .

To: Anthony C. Stanzione, P.E. - Director of Public Works

" From: Alexander A. Scungio, RLS - Acting Supervisor of Engineering

Subject: .Replacing cement sidewalks at Mt. Pleasant High School and Nathanael Greene

Middle School

Date: August 8, 1985

I have directed Mr. John A. Chesebro, Jr., of our Engineering staff to inspect

and measure sidewalks with Mr. George L. Nichols, also of our staff, on August 7, 1985.

The Square Yards at Mt. Pleasant are 678, which includes areas within the prop-

erty. The cost of replacing these areas would be $3,394.30, based 'on $45.50 a Cubic

Yard, which is the price that Public Works is paying currently per Cubic Yard.. This

cost is for~.material only.

The square Yards at Nathanael Greene are 4,635, including areas within the prop-

erty. The cost would be $23,195.90, for material only, based upon the $45.50 per

Cubic Yard.

,The total cost of this project would be $26,590.20, again for material only.

Very truly yours,

le ander A. Scun io,
Acting Supervisor of EKineering

AAS:jlc

Note: The above figures are based upon Mr. Chesebro's calculations.

Please be advised that if this work was- put out to contract, the prices
would double due to the addition of labor costs.

700 Allens Avenue • Providence, Rhode Island 02905 0 (401) 467-7950


